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Dear Dr. Naoko Ishii,

With this letter, we wish to confirm the formal intention and commitment of National
Standardization Agency of Indonesia (BSN) to support the Government of Indonesia’s Project
proposal to UNDP/GEF for funding of the full-size project on Advancing Indonesia’s Lighting Market
to High Efficient Technologies (ADLIGHT) as it pursues the objective of improving energy efficiency
projects and iinvestment in Indonesia.

In order to manifest our cooperation to further develop and subsequently implement the ADLIGHT
project, we allocated US$ 112.000 (one hundred and twelve thousand) in-kind and USS$ 50.000,00
(fifty thousand) of state revenues and expenditure budget of the government republic Indonesia as
our co-financing inputs and active participation through various activities and technical working
groups meeting regarding ADLIGHT project components which are very relevant to us.

We are looking forward to the commencement and successful implementation of this laudable
project.

Yours sincerely,
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(Wahyu Purbowasito) ;
Head of Center for Standard Application System



